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June 5, 2020 
 

 
Via Electronic Submission  
 
Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
  
Re: DT 19-041:  Petition of Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company, 
LLC For Approval of Modifications to the Wholesale Performance Plan 
 
 
Dear Ms. Howland,  
 
Via correspondence dated March 31, 2020, I provided the Commission and the parties to the 
above captioned Docket with a status report advising that Consolidated Communications and the 
Charter entities had settled all matters between them at issue in the Docket, as well as the related 
dockets in Vermont and Maine.  That settlement followed a prior settlement with CANNE.  As a 
follow-up to that status report, I hereby provide the Commission and parties the following 
settlement documents: 
 
1. Joint Settlement Stipulation and Request for Approval Thereof; 
2. Attachment A to the Stipulation – Amended Wholesale Performance Plan; 
3. Attachment B to the Stipulation – Amended Wholesale Performance Plan in Microsoft Word 
Track-Changes Mode (converted to PDF); and 
4. Consolidated’s Memorandum in Support of Approval of Joint Settlement Stipulation.  
 
Similar joint stipulations and memoranda in support of approval recently have been filed with the 
Maine Public Utilities Commission (“MEPUC”) and soon will be filed with the Vermont Public 
Utility Commission (“VTPUC”).  The same Attachments A and B provided to the Commission 
via this submission have been provided to the MEPUC and will be provideed to the VTPUC with 
the respective joint stipulations for those jurisdictions.   
 
Pursuant to your March 17, 2020, notice that the Commission temporarily has waived the 
requirements of Puc. 203.02, paper copies of this correspondence and the above referenced 
settlement documents will not be submitted.   
 
 
 
 
 



Debra Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
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Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick C. McHugh 
 On Behalf of Consolidated Communications of Northern New England Company, LLC 
 
Cc: Service List 


